
Craig Tounget, 
  
I was asked by one of your commissioners if I could forward y'all a copy of the North Austin 
newsletter.  Here is the October edition: 
  
http://www.icontact-archive.com/gV8wd5ityKfvqoWQQdiDT4OqEkVzi_Um?w=3 
  
I will send you the November edition this weekend (hopefully, depending on how quickly we 
can get it edited and ready to go!) 
Regards, 
Mary Rudig 
GWNA Coach 

 


